
Lloyd Harbor School  

2015 Summer Reading Celebration 
 

 

 

Dear Lloyd Harbor School Families,  

 

Lloyd Harbor School is a community of readers and writers. We anticipate that our 

students will regularly read books that are a good personal fit, continue to enjoy favorite 

authors, as well as find new authors and books to inspire and entertain them throughout 

the summer months.  

 

As part of our Summer Connections Program in literacy, we are asking students to 

continue reading books of their own choosing over the summer vacation. When they 

return in September, classes will be conducting book discussions with their teachers and 

fellow classmates about the books that were most meaningful to them. Book review 

forms are included in the Summer Connections folder to get their thinking 

started!  The completed reviews may be dropped off at our school library in the fall.  They will 
then be entered into our library catalog for all to enjoy. 
 

For your convenience, reading suggestions can be found within the Summer Connections 

folder and on the District website at www.csh.k12.ny.us under Lloyd Harbor/Library 

Media Center/Suggested Reading List. We are looking forward to our celebration of 

summer reading, which allows us to stay connected throughout the summer and helps 

bring us back as a school community in September.   

 
Happy Summer Reading! 

 

-LHS Faculty and Staff 

 

     

http://www.csh.k12.ny.us/

